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June 6/8/9, 2019                                   Pentecost 
                        
      

Order of Service:                         Special Service Folder                 

 

Psalm of the Day:                                                     None                  
 

Sermon Text & Theme:                            John 15:26-27 

 

                                   Testify About Jesus  

 

 

           1. As revealed by the Spirit 

         2. Emboldened by the Spirit 
   
   

Welcome to St. Paul’s!  May God bless your worship with us.    

• A T-coil hearing loop system for those with hearing aids is available. 
We also have headsets to use without hearing aids. An usher can help. 

 

• Large-print service folders are in the entryway.  These folders con-
tain the entire service -- and anyone may use them.  

 

• A Child Training Room for parents with small children is available.   
 

• Restrooms are to the right as you exit the sanctuary.   
 

• Please sign our friendship register and pass it along the pew. We 
hope this will help us to get to know our neighbors better.  

 

• Service Note: Please be sure to get a special service folder for Pente-
cost worship today!   

 

God’s Word this week: Once God made people speak many languages 
because of their disobedience. When the Spirit came on the great day of 
Pentecost in Jerusalem, God filled people with the ability to speak lan-
guages to spread the amazing good news of Jesus’ resurrection. 
 

Ushers this weekend are Teams Schumacher and Ziemer.  Next weekend 
(June 15/16) ushers will be Team 3 (Sat: M. Peachy), Team 4 (Sun: B. 
Wright).  Our greeters are Pam Eckert (Thu), Bonnie Nebl, and Nathan 
and Meliza Lane.  Next week they will be Pam, Steve & Denise Rozek, and 
Tony & Jackie Palmer. 
 

Hymns 
 
 

183 

 

176 

 

487 v. 5 & 8    

562 

 

 326 

http://www.stpaulslutherannfdl.com/


 
 

June 6 - 16, 2019 
 

06/06 Thu 6:30pm Worship 
06/08     Sat  6:00pm Blood Pressure Checks (Martin Luther Room) 
  6:30pm Worship  
06/09 Sun            9:00am Worship  
  6:30pm Men’s Softball at Lomira I  
06/13 Thu           6:30pm Worship with communion 

06/14 Fri 9:30am Worship at Lutheran Home 
                  10:15am Worship at Grancare 
06/15      Sat       6:30pm Worship with communion 
06/16 Sun           9:00am Worship with communion 

                 6:30pm Men’s Softball at Redeemer 
                                                                                
 

Donate From Your Smart Phone:  St. Paul's now offers a mobile APP to 
make it easy for you to give electronically any time from your smart 
phone.  This option works with your checking account, your debit card 
or (if you want your miles or perks) even your credit card.  Pick up one 
of the information sheets in the narthex to find out how to easily set 
everything up or click on Give Plus Mobile under the church tab on our 
website to learn more.  Reminder:  School fees or tuition should not be 
directed to the church’s Vanco account.   
 

We need you next year in Sunday School!  One of our preschool Sunday 
School teachers is unable to continue next year. We are looking for 
someone to be willing to team teach.  This can be every other Sunday 
teaching or whatever schedule you work out.  Sunday School teachers 
should be members who are regular in worship for the positive influence 
it has on themselves and their students.   
 

Flowers:  If you would like to place flowers in the chancel for worship, 
please see the special flower folder on the information center in the 
church entryway.  Our WInGS group will order them, pick them up, and 
place them on the reredos behind the altar.  Please follow the simple 
instructions in the folder.  Thank you to all who so kindly donate! 
 

WELS Night at Miller Park will be Friday, July 12, at 7:10pm.  Please 
order your specially priced tickets by June 14th:  brewers.com/wels. 
 

A lawn mowing list is in the narthex.  We ask that members who help 
mow be of driving age and have handled lawn equipment in the past.  
We also could use more folks to help clean the church from time to 
time.  A list is also on the information center.  Thank you for your help!   



Martin Luther College is seeking a member from St. Paul’s who will 
serve as congregational liaison to be MLC’s point of contact for its 
Equipping Witnesses Campaign.  If you are interested, please speak with 
the pastors or principal who can supply more information including a 
description of this temporary position. 
 

Please note this date!  The 4th of July is on a Thursday this year.  So, 
instead of having worship that holiday evening, we will move it ahead 
one night to Wednesday, July 3rd, at 6:30pm.  We will include the Lord’s 
Supper that night and following weekend (July 6 & 7).  
 

WLA is looking for an experienced piano teacher and an experienced 
voice teacher for the 2019-20 school year.  These teachers would give 
lessons to WLA high school students during the school day during a 
student's study hall, lunch, or before and after school as time per-
mits.  Piano and voice lessons would be 20-30 minutes, once a week or 
by other agreement between the teacher and the student.  WLA will 
provide space for the lessons in the practice rooms of the Music Depart-
ment. Payment comes directly from the student to the teacher and is set 
by the teacher and the Fine Arts Department Chairman.  The piano and 
voice teachers would be responsible for recruitment, scheduling, les-
sons, and piano tuning before recitals. Applicants should submit resumes 
to Dale Witte by July 30.  Email: dawitte@wlavikings.org; Cell: 251-4490. 
 

Summer church office hours may be variable, so it would be wise to 
call ahead if planning to stop in.  Our office number is 922-1080. 
 

Pentecost:  Pentecost, the Greek word meaning “fiftieth day,” was from 
biblical times a celebration of the first fruits of the harvest and the giving 
of the Law to Moses on Mt. Sinai.  Fifty days after Easter, Christians 
celebrate the public revelation and special outpouring of the Holy Spirit 
who gave the disciples boldness to fulfill the commission Christ gave 
them -- and enabled them to speak in the languages of people who had 
come to Jerusalem for the annual Pentecost celebration.  The Spirit con-
tinues to give us strength and gifts not only to believe in Jesus as Savior, 
but also to act as his disciples as we witness faithfully to the world.  
 

WELS Marriage Weekend: A marriage enrichment event will be held 
Sept. 20-21 at Grace Lutheran in Milwaukee. The cost is $185 per couple 
and includes a traditional Spanish family-style dinner Friday evening & 
lunch catered by Olde Madrid of Racine, continental breakfast Saturday 
morning, and all enrichment sessions.  Learn how to know each other 
better, appreciate each other more, gain trust, manage conflict, nurture 
intimacy and connect with each other intentionally – all in the light of 
God’s grace. Visit www.wels.net/marriage-enrichment.  

mailto:dawitte@wlavikings.org
http://www.wels.net/marriage-enrichment


During our Saturday evening service we will be blessed to receive into 
membership by adult confirmation Dustin Robinet.  Dustin is married to 
fellow member Dr. Kimberly (Davies) Robinet and father of Liliana and 
Bennett.  What a joy and honor it is to welcome Dustin into our church 
family! 
 

Have a few minutes?  Take a moment to browse the church library so 
wonderfully supplied and cared for.  It’s filled with scripturally sound 
literature and media.  It’s also easy to check out materials by following 
the instructions displayed on the counter.  Enjoy a nice summer evening 
with a Christian book on one of many rewarding topics!          
 

WLA:  Tee it Up for WLA will be Friday, June 28th, beginning at 11:00am 
at Whispering Springs. 
 

The annual OWLS (Organization of WELS Lutheran Seniors) picnic will 
be held on Tuesday, June 11 at noon at St. John’s Lutheran Church fel-
lowship room in Lomira.  Please contact Stefanie Gutermann at 920-583-
2166 if you did not sign up at our May meeting and would like to come. 
 

Last week: A gift to the Mortgage Fund was given by Jerome & Debra 
Krause in thanksgiving to God on their 24th wedding anniversary on June 
3rd.     
 

Stewardship Moment:  “Don’t we see frightening evidence that life 
pretty generally is being lived without a sense of responsibility to God 
and of service to people?  What’s the result, e.g., on our youth?  Affluence 
without a sense of responsibility to God and service to people leaves the 
young in a vacuum of boredom and despair.  A lifestyle that does not give 
God the glory due him, even though it is attractively packaged and 
served up in living color on TV soaps and sitcoms and the evening news, 
teaches young people to be cynical and unloving, selfish and suspicious -
- and often despairing….And through it all we hear a God who stands by 
his First Commandment and says, “Do not be deceived.  God cannot be 
mocked.  A man reaps what he sows” (Galatians 6:7).  (Prof. John Jeske, 1986)   

 

“It is the wonderful spiritual strength the Holy Spirit supplies that enables us to discharge 
our Christian duties; that gives us power to overcome the devil, world, and sinful flesh; 
that gives us courage in danger, patience in trial, joy in sorrow, peace in time of trouble, 
and hope in the midst of despair. ‘Not by might nor by power, but by my Spirit, says the 
Lord Almighty’ (Zech 4:6). It is that Source of spiritual strength that enables us to say with 
Paul, ‘I can do everything through him who gives me strength!’” (Php 4:13). (R.C. Rein)   


